
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

As per directives of the Punjab Government, amid the prediction of 

heavy rainfall and a flood like situation, the School will remain closed on 

24th and 25th August 2023. However, the classes for Grade I to XII will 

be conducted online. 

Please note that the classes will commence at 9:00 am and the zero 

period will not be conducted. Moreover, there will be no online sessions 

for Sports, Arts, Music and Dance. 

The Weekly Test for Grade VI to VIII also stands cancelled. 

Attendance is mandatory. 

 

Regards  

Mayor World School 

 

 

 


